
From: Elizabeth.Park@LW.com 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2004 5:38 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Cc: Frank Peace; JIM.BARKER@LW.com 
Subject: DIRECTV Applications 
 
Frank, 
 
Per your message, this e-mail is to clarify that in DIRECTV earth station 
applications SES-LIC-20040414-00554 and SES-LIC-20040414-00553, we are 
requesting receive-only authority for the C-Band.  Please delete references in 
these applications for authority in the Ku band.  However, DIRECTV proposes to 
use these antennas to receive in the Ku band as well, therefore, please let me 
know if any additional filing is required to register these antennas for Ku band 
frequencies.   
 
Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any further questions regarding 
these applications, please call me at (202) 637-1056. 
 
Regards, 
 
Liz Park 
 
Elizabeth R. Park 
 
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP 
555 Eleventh Street, NW, Suite 1000 
Washington, DC  20004-1304 
Direct Tel:  (202) 637-1056 
Fax:  (202) 637-2201 
E-mail:  elizabeth.park@lw.com 
www.lw.com 
 
 
This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney 
work product for the sole use of the intended recipient.  Any review, reliance 
or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and delete all copies. 
 
Latham & Watkins LLP 
 
 


